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Cascade Natural Gas Corporation filed for approval from the Oregon Public Utility Commission (“OPUC”) to implement 
Schedule 37, Energy Discount Program (“EDP”) Cost Recovery, on July 20, 2022, and September 26, 2022, which 
results in an overall effective rate adjustment on the average residential customer’s monthly bill of a flat $0.81 charge, 
or a 1.6% increase.

The EDP recovery rate is designed to recover direct costs associated with the 
Company’s EDP to qualifying residential customers in highly impacted communities 
throughout Oregon. This new program fulfills an OPUC  requirement and is a 
straight pass-through of costs, meaning Cascade Natural Gas does not earn a 
profit on this portion of a customer’s bill. 
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The filing may be found on the Company’s website: www.cngc.com. Hardcopies of the filings are available for inspection 
upon request. For additional information, please call the Company at 888-522-1130 or write to: Cascade Natural Gas 
Corporation, 8113 W. Grandridge Blvd, Kennewick, WA 99336-7166.

For additional information about this proceeding, including hearing dates, please call the Commission at 800-522-2404 
or send written questions to:

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
PO Box 1088
Salem, OR 97308-1088

CUSTOMER SERVICE: 888-522-1130
7:30 a.m. – 6:30 p.m., Monday – Friday
customerservice@cngc.com www.cngc.com


